
 
                                           Happy, Respectful, Progressive, Successful 

                                  
         

Parking near Holy Rosary Primary School 
 

11th September 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

To assist with the safety of children and to allow Social Distancing on the streets 

around Holy Rosary we are asking parents to ‘Park and Stride’ and to park further 

away from the school and walk the last couple of minutes. 

 

We are delighted to see most parents doing this though we fully understand that some 

of our parents simply can’t due to disability.  

 

However, we still see that a number of parents are not disabled or dropping off 

disabled children are still insisting on parking as close to the school gates as possible 

and I know that this is causing a lot of annoyance when some parents see other parents 

ignoring our requests. 

 

We would be very grateful if parents could ensure that cars including taxis etc: 

 
1. Totally avoid driving onto Sunnyside Crescent in the morning or the evening. 

 

2. Avoid parking at the back gate of the school, parking in the laneway from the street 

to the back gate of the school, avoid parking in the parking bays to the apartment 

block near the back gates and avoid parking in Kimberley Drive and Ailesbury 

Crescent. When parking in the streets to the rear of the school you will notice that 

there is a lot of parking space on Ailesbury Drive where parents would not be 

causing any bother to local residents as there are a number of places where you 

would not be parking at the front of a resident’s home. 

Please remember that the safety of our children and allowing Social Distancing in the 

streets around the school is very important to us all and so your continued co-operation 

would be greatly appreciated. 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

P. McAllister 

Principal  

 

 

Holy Rosary Primary School 
Principal: Mr Paddy McAllister BEd(Hons), MA(Prim Ed), Ad.Dip.Ed.Man., PQH(NI) 
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